Legislative Action Committee Update

The Legislative Action Committee (LAC) welcomed new and returning members to LAC and reviewed the mission and responsibilities. The LAC then heard a district referendum update from Jim Westrum, Executive Director of Business and Finance. For more information, visit www.wayzata.k12.mn.us/referendum.

Finally, the LAC heard a presentation, "Demystifying the Legislative Process", from Kirk Schneidawind, Executive Director on the Minnesota School Board Association (MSBA).

School Board Member Cheryl Polzin reminded members about an education funding presentation, "Levies and Taxes and Bonds, oh MY!" by Tom Melcher, Director of the Program Finance Division at the Minnesota Department of Education, Tuesday, September 26, 7:00 p.m. at Hopkins Community Education Center. Click here to learn more about this event.

Our next LAC meeting will be held on Wednesday, October 11 from 7:45-9:00 a.m. at Interfaith Outreach (1605 County Road 101, Plymouth).

To learn more about the LAC, visit our website.